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August 26, 1981

Mr. Jerry Sexton

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: Shell State SWD #13-1 32-23-37

Dear Mr. Sexton:

This letter is in answer to your request to confirm that El Paso Natural
Gas Company will run a tracer or an inspection log on the above subject
well as soon as possible and will set up a schedule to run a log each
year hereafter. Copies of these logs will be sent to your office.

There was a misunderstanding with the clerk who completes the monthly
disposal reports, Form C-120A. These reports were made out, but they were
not sent to your office. This has now been corrected and they will be
sent to you. The injection pressures have been high on these reports.
However, on July 21, 1981 this well was re-acidized and pPressure tests
conducted that indicate future injection pressures should fall within the
maximum pressure allowed.

Please notify me if there is anything else you would require.
Very truly youré, P
o '//7 /’
=
’//James B. Kelly
Senior Engineer
Water Resources

Operations Department
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